
 
 
 
 

 

 

PROCLAMATION 
OF THE 

MENDOCINO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

RECOGNIZING JANUARY 9, 2025, AS NATIONAL LAW 

ENFORCEMENT APPRECIATION DAY IN MENDOCINO COUNTY 
 

WHEREAS, as of 2024, there are over 800,000 sworn law enforcement officers 
serving in the United States including the dedicated members of the Mendocino County 
Sheriff’s Office; and 
 

WHEREAS, 54 law enforcement officers were feloniously killed in the line of duty 
from January 1, 2024, to October 31, 2024; and 
 

WHEREAS, Mendocino County has suffered losses of law enforcement officers in 
the past; and 
 

WHEREAS, the duty of law enforcement officers is to serve and protect the citizens 
of their jurisdiction every day, every year, without fail in an ever increasingly dangerous 
environment; this day was established to remember and thank those officers for their duty 
and sacrifice that all may have a safer community in which to live; and 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Supervisors of the 

County of Mendocino, hereby proclaims January 9, 2025, as: 
 

“National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day  

in Mendocino County” 

 

Everyone is encouraged to thank an officer for their service on this day 

and all throughout the year! 

 

 

 

Dated:  January 7, 2025 

 

______________, Chair 


